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December 16, 2024 

To: President Fisher and the College of Southern Idaho Board of Trustees 

From: Jeffrey M. Harmon �

Re: Perkins Dental Hygiene Chairs 

We applied for and received a Perkins Postsecondary grant through Idaho Career Technical 
Education. This grant will help CSI purchase equipment that will modernize our current CTE programs. 

As part of this grant, we received three quotes to replace eight(B) Adee brand dental chairs used 
in the Dental Hygiene Clinic. Our original chairs were purchased with a grant when the Dental Hygiene 
program was created. Over the past two years we have been working toward replacing all of the chairs 
to improve student experiences and update to current technology. These final 8 chairs will complete 
this effort. 

We received these quotes from the following vendors: 

Burkhardt Dental Supply 
Patterson Dental 
Henry Schein 

Meridian, Idaho 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 
Melville, New York 

$ 163,700.28 
$ 166,435.20 
$ 167,360.00 

Based on the review of the proposal by Tiffany Clark, Brent Clayton, and Jayson Lloyd, I 
recommend that we accept the low bid from Burkhardt Dental Supply of Meridian, Idaho for 
$163,700.28. 
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